
Dear CSG Parent,
 
Announcing a unique fundraising event, More@Moro, in support of 
Camden School for Girls.

We are planning a fabulous evening of celebration at the legendary 
Moro on Monday 16 October and would like to invite you to join us.

Moro founders Sam & Sam Clark have generously donated their
beautiful restaurant for the evening, including delicious Moorish food, 
wine and service. There’ll be live music by talented CSG students and 
an auction of wonderful items specially curated for the event.

More@Moro will be the highlight of our 60 for 60 fundraising campaign, 
which aims to raise £60,000 – and ‘more’ – to furnish and equip new 
spaces being created during the current school refurbishment. ‘60 ‘is 
for our fundraising target as well as for the number of years that CSG 
has been at Sandall Road.

Tickets for More@Moro are a donation of £150 per head and include 
food, wine, entertainment and the opportunity to bid in the auction. 
Please book your More@Moro place via your ParentPay account.

More@Moro will benefit all CSG students: every penny raised  
will support our school. If this event isn’t for you but you’d like  
to contribute to 60 for 60, visit 
https://www.justgiving.com/campaigns/charity/csfofmb/sixtyforsixty  
or contact CASCA Chair Greg Klerkx at gklerkx@csg.school.

 Best wishes,

Elizabeth Kitcatt, Headteacher 
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